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09 May 2019 
 
To SAHRA: 
 
With reference to the permit application 
(https://sahris.sahra.org.za/cases/palaeoproteonomics-preliminary-study).  Information for the 
bovid samples is limited, however given available information on the stratigraphic relationships 
between the non-hominin and hominin teeth there is a reasonable assumption that they are 
from the same horizon. This supports the feasibility and need for the analysis of the non-
hominin teeth as a precursor to destructive analysis of any hominin teeth. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Prof Rebecca Rogers Ackermann 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/UjKpCk5jm7SgxAvZf2YFOw

